
RUKMINI DEVI Tel.No.: 011-48018033 
e-mail:contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in 
Website : www.rdpsrohini.com PUBLIC sCHOOL, ROHNI 

B-5, Sector-IV, Rohini 

Circular No. RDPS/2021-22/112 Date: 30.12.2021 

(For classes Pre School to Vill) 
Subject: Winter Vacations

Dear Parent(s) 

This is to inform you that there will be winter vacation for the students of classes PS to VIll 
from Friday, 31st December 2021 to Friday 14h January 2022. 

The online classes will resume from Monday 17th January 2022. The details of class links 
will be shared by the respective teachers via class whatsapp groups. 

The fee counter shall remain open during winter break from 9:00 hrs to 14:00 hrs. 

Further update, if any, shall be done through SMS and website. Kindly keep checking.

Stay Safe and take good care of yourselves!

Wishing you all a Happy New Year 2022! 

With regards 

Mrs. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress (Head Of The School) 
Rukmini Devi Public School, Rohini 
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